
Welcome to the Summer Reading Program! 

Dear [Participant's Name], 

We are thrilled to welcome you to this year's Summer Reading Program! We have an exciting 

lineup of books, activities, and special events planned just for you. 

Throughout the summer, you will have the opportunity to explore new genres, meet fellow 

readers, and participate in engaging activities that will enhance your reading experience. 

Remember, summer reading is not just about the books you read; it's about the fun and 

friendships you make along the way! 

Make sure to mark your calendar for our kickoff event on [Date] at [Location]. You will receive 

your reading log and all the details about our programs during this event. 

We can't wait to embark on this reading adventure with you! 

Happy Reading! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


